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July 24, 2024 

Mr. Michael P. Wich  
Nominating Committee Chairman 
International Code Council  
900 Montclair Road  
Birmingham, AL 35213 

Subject: Enthusiastic Endorsement of Christina Jackson for ICC Board of Directors 

Dear Mr. Wich, 

On behalf of the Executive Board of Women In Code Enforcement Development (WICED) 
California, we are writing to express our wholehearted endorsement of Christina Jackson's 
candidacy for an at-large position on the International Code Council (ICC) Board of 
Directors. 

Ms. Jackson's announcement of her candidacy filled us with immense enthusiasm and 
confidence in her ability to serve the ICC and its members with distinction. We have 
followed her remarkable career with great admiration, witnessing firsthand her unwavering 
commitment to the code enforcement profession and her passion for fostering a diverse 
and inclusive environment within the industry. 

As a founding member and past president of Women in Code Enforcement and 
Development of Virginia (WICED-VA), Ms. Jackson has demonstrated exceptional 
leadership and a deep understanding of the unique challenges faced by women in our field. 
Her dedication to empowering women code professionals and advocating for their 
advancement resonates deeply with our organization's core values. 

Ms. Jackson's extensive experience as an educator, her expertise in code compliance, and 
her active involvement in industry organizations such as Permit Tech Nation make her an 
ideal candidate to represent the diverse interests of the ICC membership. We are confident 
that her vision for the ICC's future, with its emphasis on progress, inclusivity, and 
continuous development, will benefit the organization immensely. 
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We believe that Ms. Jackson's presence on the ICC Board of Directors would be a catalyst 
for positive change, promoting innovation, collaboration, and excellence in code 
enforcement practices worldwide. 

Therefore, we strongly urge the Nominating Committee to select Christina Jackson for an 
at-large position on the ICC Board of Directors. We have no doubt that she will be an 
invaluable asset to the ICC and its constituents. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Almarosa Vargas 

President of WICED California 

 

 

cc: 

Mr. Dominic Sims, CEO, International Code Council  

Mr. Will Coffman, General Counsel, International Code Council 

 


